
Draft Posters for Worthing Concerts 
 

 
We have recently received this email: 
 
Subject: Two sketches from my aunt's 1937 sketchbook 
Date: Sun, 20 May 2018 20:29:53 +0100 
From: Anna Cordon <annacordon@btinternet.com> 
To: Simon Martinez <simon.martinez@btinternet.com> 
 
Dear Simon 
 
In Uncle Bill's loft I found a sketchbook belonging to his sister Priscilla, a 
professional artist who belonged to the Artists International Association (leftwing, 
supported Spanish Republic etc) in the 1930s. She now has the sketches herself in 
Dresden, and so I asked her if she would let me give you a photo of two of them, 
which are drafts for posters for Basque children’s concerts held in Worthing.  She has 
agreed to this, so here they are (I have not archived them anywhere else). 
 
Her daughter says you can have the originals when my aunt dies. (She is 101). 
 
Hope you can find a use for these photos meanwhile.  
 
Anna 
 

      


